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Seventh Sunday after Pentecost 
9:00 a.m. LiveStream and In-Person Worship Service 

 
Prelude                                                                                                                   Quartet 
 
Greeting and Welcome                                                                                  Paul Bonner 
 

     We're glad you're attending our services In-person or by LiveStream 
broadcast during the Sundays after Pentecost. Your presence is a joy. We hope 
you feel welcome and essential to us, and that the Spirit of God will touch your 
soul as we worship. For the LiveStream worshipers, please send an e-mail to 
office@lansdaleumc.org to let us know you “attended.” Thank you! 

 
 

Call to Worship                                                                                            Verna Colliver 
 
Song                                                  The Solid Rock 

Rays Koshy, Ruth Rineer, Wayne Wylie, and Zoeh John 
 

 
Opening Prayer                                                                                                   Kris Neild 
 
Children’s Sermon                                                                                            Liz Bonner 

 
Readings                                  

 
Sermon                                                                                                         Luann Ingram 

 
Song                                   May the Mind of Christ My Savior 
 
Call to Giving and Prayers                                                                      Darren Johnson 
 

     Your giving to LUMC makes ministry possible in our community and around 
the world! Thank you! You can give online at www.lansdaleumc.org. 
 

Song                                             Like A River Glorious 
 
Farewell and Blessing                                                                               Luann Ingram 

  
Postlude                                                                                                          Ruth Rineer 
 



 

UPDATED! – COVID-19 STATUS – NEW! 
As of Monday, June 28, the Commonwealth of PA has 
lifted its mask mandate. Masks are optional for all 
worshipers. Partially or unvaccinated worshipers, however, 
are encouraged to wear masks. All are welcome to worship 
with us at 9:00 a.m.. 
 

 
 

Tune-In on Sunday Mornings at 10:00 a.m.! 
The Lansdale UMC Children’s Ministry is on Facebook!!  
Watch Miss Liz LiveStream Sunday School each Sunday 
after worship, around 10:00 a.m., on this page. She also 
posts interesting items for our children to watch, read, and 
do throughout the week.   
 

 
 

Welcome Pastor Stew! 
Bishop Peggy Johnson has appointed the Rev. Stew 
Warner to serve as LUMC's next pastor effective July 1. 
Stew will take the pulpit for the first time on Sunday, July 
18th. Meet Pastor Stew "face to face" on our Facebook 
page or on our website at www.lansdaleumc.org. During 

his previously scheduled vacation, from July 1-July 13, pastoral care will be covered by 
the Rev. Sue Ketterer, Senior Pastor at Bethel Hill UMC. If you need pastoral care, call 
the church office at 215-855-8364 and leave a message. The messages are monitored 
daily. Or, send an e-mail to office@lansdaleumc.org. We will make arrangements for you 
to access the care you need.  
 
 

Laura Soda hired as new Admin 
Assistant/Secretary! 
Welcome Laura Soda who has been hired as the new 
Administrative Assistant/Secretary. Laura begins work 
on Tuesday 7/6/21. More info to come later. 
 
 

 
LiveStream Worship on Facebook Live and the YouTube Channel! 

Listen Anytime on the Website at www.lansdaleumc.org! 
Click “Worship” on the Navigation Bar! 

 



 

● ● ● 
 

Happy Birthday to You! 
 

 
Teagan Prince (7/13)  James Burroughs (7/16) Laurie Snyder (7/16) 

 
   

Happy Anniversary to You! 
 

Terry & Kelly Cook (7/16) 
 

July’s Mission Emphasis – Laurel House 
Laurel House is a comprehensive domestic violence 
agency serving individuals, families and communities 
throughout Montgomery County, Pennsylvania. The 
agency’s name was selected because of the beauty of the 
laurel, Pennsylvania’s state flower. It represents a victory 

for people who have taken the courageous first step of reaching out to Laurel House in 
their efforts to build a violence-free life for themselves and their children. Click here to 
learn more about the Laurel House mission. You can support July's Mission Emphasis in 
three ways: Snail mail your check payable to LUMC, memo: Laurel House in your Blue 
Envelope or give on our website at Lansdaleumc.org/giving, click the dropdown menu to 
find Laurel House or text message your gift to 73256 with the message 
“LansdaleFirstUMC.” Thank you for your generous support! 
 
 

How to Contact Us! 
Pastor Stew Warner at stewwarner@outlook.com 

Laura Soda, Administrative Assistant: 215-855-8364 
or office@lansdaleumc.org  

 


